
Become a class
representative!



What is the Student Democracy (SDSN)?

In short, we are 
USN’s superior and 
statutory student 

organization



What do the class representatives do?

My role as a class 
representative is quite 

divided and takes place in 
different arenas. Here are 
three points with some of 

the tasks I work with 
throughout the year:

I represent the class in meetings with USN, which means that I 

am dependent on the opinions of my fellow students in various 

matters.

I collaborate with several people such as: lecturers, course 

supervisors, study advisor and other student representatives for 

a better study day academically and socially.

Specifically, in SDSN I am the class`s voice in student council 

meetings. Here I am together with the other class 

representatives in my faculty, we raise matters for discussion 

and information - this is to see if others in the faculty have the 

same problems as my class.



Why should I become a class 
representative?

You contribute to a 
better student life 

for your fellow 
students

You get to know 
your class and 
the university  

(USN) well.



How much time does the work require?

As mentioned on the 
previous slide, you have 
2 fixed meeting points 

per month. You are 
obliged to attend these.

On the first Wednesday of the month, you are 
expected to meet in the student council. 
(described previous slide)

One Wednesday a month (during democracy 
time, from 2.15 p.m.), or another suitable time, 
you are responsible for carrying out the class 
meeting. Here you will receive and/or give input 
and issues to/from fellow students.



Will there be any help or training?

There will be one training session

There will be a Joint digital training with all 
class representatives on USN's eight 

campuses



I was elected – what now?

Scan this QR code 
to register as a 

class 
representative

You yourself are 
responsible for 

registering as a class 
representative by the 

deadline of 15 
September


